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Food and Drink Guidelines   

Marx Library, University of South Alabama   
  
The Marx Library enjoys providing a comfortable and inviting study atmosphere for our 
library users while also protecting the Library’s collections, equipment, and furnishings.   
  
The Marx Library allows food and drinks in library study areas.  We ask that you endeavor 
to use drink containers with lids to minimize damage to library resources and facilities.  
Please dispose of any food and drink related trash in the provided trash receptacles, and 
please report any spills to library staff immediately so the spill can be cleaned as soon as 
possible.   
  
Your cooperation with these guidelines will also ensure the full use and enjoyment of our 
resources and facilities for all current and future users. 
  
Thank you very much for your cooperation.   
  


